Arizona Academy of Emergency Services

Steps for Arizona State Certifications

Log into the NREMT website by visiting www.nremt.org and print your Authorization to
test letter (ATT). Be advised, you will not be released to test until you have completed
all class completion requirements.

Once you have your ATT letter, you need to contact the Pearson VUE testing center. You
can call them at 1-866-673-6896 or visit their website www.pearsonvue.com/. This is where
you will take your Computer based test. Schedule a date and time as soon as possible. The
longer you wait, the harder it becomes!

You can check your certification status by visiting www.nremt.org and selecting “Check
application status”.

Your National Registry Certification IS NOT a state certification. You cannot practice in the state
of Arizona with your NREMT alone. You must complete the state certification process.

Visit http://www.azdhs.gov/bems/forms.htm and download the “Application for initial EMT
Certification”. You will need your National Registry certification number, as well as your course
completion certificate from Arizona Academy of Emergency Services. If you have any questions
about the application process you can contact the Bureau of EMS at (602) 364-3150.




